
To: 
Autorité des marchés financiers (Québec) 
Ontario Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Cerro de Pasco Resources Inc. (the “Company”) 

Filing of Technical Report dated January 24, 2022 with an effective date of December 31, 2021. 
I, Graeme Lyall, AusIMM - 224791, consent to the public filing of the technical report titled “Cerro de Pasco 
Resources - NI 43-101 and Resource Estimate Update for Santander Mine Magistral and Pipe Deposits, 
Huaral, Department of Lima, Peru” dated January 24, 2022 with an effective date of December 31, 2021 and 
prepared for the Company. 

I also consent to the use of extracts from, or a summary of, the Technical Report in the news release of 
the Company dated January 25, 2022 (the “News Release”). 

I confirm that I have read the News Release and that it fairly and accurately represents the information 
in the parts of the Technical Report that I am responsible for. 

Dated this 25th day of January 2022. 

_______________________ 
Graeme Lyall, AusIMM – 224791 
Principal Consulting Geologist 
Lyall Consult SpA 


